BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD
TOWN HALL ANNEX
BELLINGHAM, MASSACHUSETTS

Executive Session of June 8, 1978
Members Present: John P. Murray, Chairman
Gerald Brisson
James E. Hart
Normand Langlais

Murray told the Board he had had conversation with Town Counsel Ambler
regarding the bond on Center Park Estates. It was his feelings that if
| certain things that have happened on’ the subdivision were known'to' the
bonding company it could effect the bond. " Ambler had told him that he
hoped to be able to talk to the Board regarding the situation this
evening. Langlais felt the situation had gone on Jong enough and that
the Board was not getting co-operation from Ambler and that 'he needed some
answers now. A letter to Ambler from the Board of Selectmen asking Ambler
to reply by next week was read. Secretary will also send a letter'to
Ambler expressing their hope for some prompt action on the subdivision.

%icjfu/ny submitted,

Sergio Rotatori, Clerk




